
 

In order to keep families well informed of the evolution of the situation in our establishment, here is the 

situation today: 

1 positive case   stable 

1 death    stable 

3 recovered residents  stable  

0 positive employee   

4 recovered employees  stable 

The situation is still stable at CHSLD Heather, but we remain very vigilant and continue to carry out daily 

surveillance of residents and rigorously maintain and adjust the measures in place to ensure everyone's 

safety and avoid possible transmission between infected residents and others.  

The CHSLD deconfinement plan has been initiated. However, both inside and outside establishments, 

infection prevention and control measures must be followed to avoid the resumption of transmission. 

Visits are authorized and open to families, but to prepare for your visit, a meeting must be agreed 

between you and the site coordinator of your CHSLD. No one will be able to access an establishment 

without going through this process. The procedure will be the same as that we had done for family 

caregivers. You should pick up the Caregiver and Visitor Information Kit (in French Only) on our website 

at: 

https://groupesantearbec.com/trousse-proches-aidants/ 

If you prefer to obtain our English kit, please call 514-820-7303. 

Thank you for your support 

We thank you for your support and understanding. These past few months have been difficult for 

everyone. 

Continue to monitor the messages that will be sent by email, on our website and on our Facebook 

page. 
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